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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #18-0039  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: January 23, 2018 
 
TITLE: Resolution Approving the Execution of the Community Aesthetic Feature 

Agreement with the State of Florida Department of Transportation for City 
Entryway Signage Located at Eleven City-wide Locations 

 
 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission adopt a resolution authorizing the 
execution of a Community Aesthetic Feature Agreement (CAFA) with the Florida 
Department of Transportation (FDOT) for the non-exclusive access and use of State 
Highway System right-of-way locations to facilitate construction of City Entryway 
Signage as previously approved by a Consent Motion November 21, 2017, Item CM-6, 
CAM #17-1244 (Exhibit 2). 
 
Background 
Commission Agenda Memo #17-1244 was inadvertently submitted and listed on the 
November 21, 2017 City Commission Agenda as a “Consent Motion” instead of the 
required “Consent Resolution” and was subsequently approved by the City Commission 
as a consent motion.  FDOT requires approval via a resolution.  The proposed 
resolution is attached as Exhibit 3. 
  
This project is for the construction of entryway signs announcing welcome to Fort 
Lauderdale. The work includes, but is not limited to, the construction of a breakaway 
foundation for the signs, fabrication and installation at various locations throughout the 
City within all four Districts. 
 
The Community Aesthetic Feature Agreement (CAFA) is attached as Exhibit 1. 
 
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact to the City with this agreement. 
 
Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Public Places Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing: 
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• Goal 3: To invite and welcome our community, domestic and international 
travelers to Fort Lauderdale. 

• Objective 2: To enhance the identity of our City through well maintained 
medians. 
 

This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan:  We Are Here. 
 
Attachments  
Exhibit 1 – FDOT Community Aesthetic Feature Agreement  
Exhibit 2 – Commission Agenda Memo #17-1244 
Exhibit 3 – Resolution 
 
 
Prepared by:    Thomas White, Public Works 
 
Department Directors:   Paul Berg, Public Works Director 
                                     
 


